Intimacy With God The
Spiritual Worship Of The
Believer Six Pillars From
Ephesians
When people should go to the book stores, search
inauguration by shop, shelf by shelf, it is truly
problematic. This is why we give the ebook
compilations in this website. It will definitely
ease you to see guide Intimacy With God The
Spiritual Worship Of The Believer Six Pillars From
Ephesians as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of
guide you truly want, you can discover them
rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in
your method can be all best place within net
connections. If you take aim to download and
install the Intimacy With God The Spiritual
Worship Of The Believer Six Pillars From
Ephesians, it is extremely simple then, previously
currently we extend the associate to purchase and
create bargains to download and install Intimacy
With God The Spiritual Worship Of The Believer Six
Pillars From Ephesians appropriately simple!

Beyond the Veil Alice
Smith 2010-03-11 As the
worldwide prayer
movement continues to
flourish, never before

have so many Christians
from so many faith
traditions joined
together to intercede
for so long--in their
homes, in their
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churches, in their
communities. As the
prayer movement
continues to explode,
leaders emerge to give
guidance to the growing
number of intercessors .
. . and Alice Smith is
at their forefront,
leading the leaders who
have lifted the banner
of passionate, effective
intercessory prayer for
this generation and the
next. In Beyond the
Veil, Smith proclaims
God's call for His
people to pray and
shares what she has
learned on her own
journey toward deeper
intimacy with God
through prayer. Whether
readers are new to
intercession or are
veteran prayer warriors,
they will discover
sound, biblical methods
for binding the enemy
and loosing the Holy
Spirit in their
families, churches, and
nations. Each chapter
includes questions and
prayer exercises, with a
corresponding devotional
to bring the principles
of intercession to life,
making Beyond the Veil
the essential guidebook

for the prayer revival
that is sweeping the
globe.
So You Call Yourself a
Man? T. D. Jakes
2007-10-01 T.D. Jakes
introduces readers to
men of the Bible in this
devotional favorite. The
readings help men
realize that God created
them to be free,
powerful, and filled
with purpose. Each short
devotional includes a
reading, Scripture, and
suggestion for prayer.
Sacred Quest Doug
Banister 2001 A fresh,
powerful take on the
spiritual life shows
readers how to embrace a
deep, satisfying
relationship with Jesus.
Intimate Friendship with
God Joy Dawson
2008-03-01 In the
adventure of pursuing
intimate friendship with
the only One who can
totally fulfill us, the
author makes it clear
that the price is high
but that the privileges
and rewards are higher.
Prayer Timothy Keller
2016-01-26 Renowned
pastor and New York
Times bestselling author
of The Prodigal Prophet
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Timothy Keller explores
the power of prayer.
Christians are taught in
their churches and
schools that prayer is
the most powerful way to
experience God. But few
receive instruction or
guidance in how to make
prayer genuinely
meaningful. In Prayer,
renowned pastor Timothy
Keller delves into the
many facets of this
everyday act. With his
trademark insights and
energy, Keller offers
biblical guidance as
well as specific prayers
for certain situations,
such as dealing with
grief, loss, love, and
forgiveness. He
discusses ways to make
prayers more personal
and powerful, and how to
establish a practice of
prayer that works for
each reader. Dr.
Keller’s previous books
have sold more than one
million copies. His
Redeemer Presbyterian
Church is not only a
major presence in his
home base of New York,
it has also helped to
launch more than two
hundred fifty other
churches in forty-eight

cities around the world.
His teachings have
already helped millions,
the majority of whom
pray regularly. And with
Prayer, he’ll show them
how to find a deeper
connection with God.
Show Me Your Glory
Developing Intimacy with
God George K. Ata-Baah
2011-07-01 Show Me Your
Glory is an
inspirational book for
believers seeking to
develop and experience
intimacy with God in
every sphere of life spirit, soul and body.
We must seek God until
we find Him. We must
have the desire to
experience the glory of
God, to walk in the
supernatural on this
side of heaven. At this
point let me ask you
this question, "Do you
have a desire to know
God and to experience
the supernatural?" If
yes, then you are on the
right track because man
is born with a deep
sense of spiritual
desire to worship. That
is why all over the
world and in every
culture since the dawn
of history, people have
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had a strong desire to
worship something either
known or unknown. Some
people worship the moon,
sun, trees, rivers,
mountains, rocks,
ancestors (the dead),
and hand-carved images.
This book will provoke
you to pursue after God
and also admonish you to
take your focus from the
worship of created
things to the worship of
the Creator of the
universe, the Almighty
God. May the Holy Spirit
guide and direct you to
worship the Only True
God through the help of
our Lord Jesus Christ.
Spiritual Intimacy for
Couples Charles M. Sell
1996 This practical book
shows couples how to
create a spiritual
partnership that will
deepen their faith and
strengthen their
marriage as, together,
they learn to worship
God. The authors'
experience, wisdom and
struggles can help
Christian couples
jumpstart their
spiritual oneness and
keep it running for the
length of their lives.
Life Overflowing T. D.

Jakes 2003-10-01 Learn
to rely on Scripture and
the Holy Spirit to
discover how God will
take us beyond what we
could achieve on our
own. Six Pillars From
Ephesians Book 4.
The Divine Attraction
Warren Hunter 2011-07-28
True spiritual worship
and supernatural
fellowship can be a way
of life!Your peace, your
hope, is in
understanding that God
is looking for His
Spirit dwelling within
you.He is pleased when
His Spirit is released
to worship! The most
powerful worship happens
when His Spirit within
you touches Him. Your
spirit is renewed,
strengthened,
emboldened, and
encouraged.As an
apostolic revivalist,
author Warren Hunter
delves deeply into the
depths of God's love for
His children and shows
you how: Attraction
leads to an intimacy
unknown to most
Christians. Worship
touches your innermost
being. Worship releases
God’s nature and
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character within you.
Worship establishes the
environment of the
Spirit. God inhabits the
praises of His people.
Experience true Divine
Attraction every time
you worship. You will
enjoy God's presence in
a completely new and
exciting way!
BodyPrayer Doug Pagitt
2013-08-07 It’s possible
for prayer to become so
routine that it’s almost
meaningless. Headoriented prayer can
focus on getting the
words just right, while
leaving out the rest of
who you are. BodyPrayer
helps you become fully
engaged in prayer as you
connect with God using
more than mere words. By
practicing various
postures of prayer–many
of them identical to
those modeled in
Scripture–you will open
your life more fully to
God. Body prayer
involves all of who you
are as you enter into
communion with God,
either individually or
with other believers.
Join Christians
throughout history who
used their entire being

as a prayer–in
expressions of joy,
gratitude, and entreaty,
as well as worship and
devotion to God. This
biblically based guide
will help you practice a
richer, more meaningful
expression of prayer–one
that involves your body
as well as your soul.
This is prayer that goes
deeper than words.
Engage your physical
senses in a spiritual
discipline… If your
spirituality lacks
passion, you can find
new life in the ancient
practice of body prayer.
When you adopt postures
that express the burdens
of your heart, you bring
all of who you are into
God’s presence.
BodyPrayer invites
twenty-eight ways to
involve your entire
being as you connect
with God. Whether you
pray in submission with
forehead touching the
ground, or in exaltation
with arms outstretched
and eyes raised to
heaven, you will find
new spiritual vitality
in prayer that expresses
all of who you are.
Avoid the recitation of
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empty words and move
your prayer life into
the realm of whole-life
engagement. When you use
your body to express
what words often fail to
say, you are drawn
closer to God. Body,
soul, and spirit.
Made to be Loved Stephen
B. Bell 1999-01-11 While
desired, the idea of
spiritual intimacy is
scary and even
threatening to some
couples. They've tried
those other couples
devotional books, but
sharing Bible study and
prayer time together
just doesn't come
naturally. And when
these sharing times seem
awkward and manipulated,
many couples put the
book back on the shelf
and simply go on as they
were before. If this
sounds all too familiar,
Made to Be Loved is the
sip of cool water for
your thirsty marriage.
Steve and Valerie Bell
encourage couples to go
beyond treating the
symptoms of a marriage
that lacks spiritual
intimacy and go straight
to the root of the
problem. The real

disease that threatens
marriages is spiritual
distance from God.
According to the Bells,
"when a husband and wife
invite God into their
marriage, their
perspectives change.
Hearts are softened,
expectations become more
realistic, sexual
relations take on a
soulish sweetness, even
fights get better!" Take
your marriage to the
next level with the help
of Steve and Valerie
Bell. Develop a deeper
love relationship with
you God, and in doing
so, create a whole new
atmosphere in your
marriage.
The God of Intimacy and
Action Tony Campolo
2010-12-21 Praise for
The God of Intimacy and
Action "Tony
Campolo...and Mary
Darling...are like
gunpowder and a spark.
The result is a dynamite
book that many have been
waiting a long time
for." —Relevant Magazine
"In 25 years, when we
look back as journalists
chronicling this era of
religious
reawakening—this book
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likely will turn up as a
classic....This book is
both a manifesto—and a
sturdy guidebook—for the
journey of reclaiming
much that has been
lost." —David Crumm,
founder of Read the
Spirit "Tony Campolo and
Mary Darling...are two
first rate minds
grappling with classical
and contemporary
theology, and then
adding to that a set of
concrete practices...The
Network of Spiritual
Progressives (including
those of us who are not
Christian) can draw much
wisdom and guidance from
this book." —Tikkun
Magazine "I know both
Tony and Mary personally
and can testify to the
genuineness of their
search for spiritual
wholeness. It is a
search that always holds
in creative tension a
profound intimacy with
God through Christ with
a vigorous engagement in
the social realities of
our day." —Richard J.
Foster, author of
Celebration of
Discipline "Darling and
Campolo sift through the
dirt of Christendom and

uncover the precious
treasures of our faith."
—Shane Claiborne,
founding member of The
Simple Way community;
author of The
Irresistible Revolution;
and recovering sinner
Looking for God Alexys
V. Wolf 2009-11
Discerning the
difference between
religion and
spirituality provides
uncertainty for even the
most devoted believer.
For a newborn Christian
or non-believer, being
tossed into the sea of
confusion when it comes
to the mysteries of God
and the 'fleshy' church
can be daunting enough
to have anyone run the
other way. Maybe you are
confused by different
religions or find
hypocrisy in the church.
Maybe you find your
relationship with God
leaves you feeling bored
and lifeless, or the
hype surrounding the
church does not meet
your needs. Whatever
your reason for lacking
a personal relationship
with God, you can still
learn the tools to
strengthen, build, and
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mend a spiritual union
with your Creator. While
many straddle the fence
between religion and
spirituality, author
Alexys V. Wolf hopes to
guide you in your
transition from rigid
religion to spiritual
intimacy with God. Learn
to walk in divine light
and authority, grow the
courage to live a
fulfilled life of peace
and understanding
without judgment, and
develop patience and
wisdom with your fellow
believers. By creating a
private bond with God,
you will hunger for the
Word and never again get
lost in the mundane
world of man-made
religion. By learning to
die to the flesh and
accept God's powerful
association in your
life, you will no longer
be lost at the
crossroads of religion;
rather, you will develop
a friendship like none
other with the Father
and radiate a light that
will shine for others.
Challenge yourself now
to Look for God.
Reconnect David Sherbino
2012-12-10 "The banal

and heart-denying
culture of materialism
and secularity is having
a reverse effect: people
are more intentional in
their search for
spiritual life. David
Sherbino has been on the
leading edge, providing
those from a wide range
of spiritual heritages
with a new and
refreshing means of
entering into the life
of Christ. RECONNECT, is
filled with daily
exercises and spiritual
disciplines to help you
draw close to God. David
takes us, day by day
into this rich and
inviting life, pointing
us in directions in sync
with the Spirit. David's
understanding of
biblical theology and
historic patterns of
spiritual practise come
together in providing a
wonderfully helpful
guide. It covers a
period of seven weeks
and if you follow it
carefully, you will
notice a change in your
spiritual practice and
devotion."
Enjoying Intimacy with
God J. Oswald Sanders
2019-11-14 Devoted
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Christ-follower and
classic author J. Oswald
Sanders shares how you
can enjoy a satisfying
relationship with God.
Highlighting Scripture
and sharing stories,
Sanders explains how it
is your joy and
responsibility to
cultivate an ongoing
relationship with your
heavenly Father. You'll
receive the tools and
encouragement you need
to walk in the Spirit
and satisfy the deepest
longing of your
heart—intimacy with God.
United to the Lord
Stephen Curtis Schofield
2017 Abstract: This
paper analyzes whether
the introduction of a
contemplative prayer
practice in an American
Protestant church will
help participants
develop greater
spiritual intimacy with
God. Scripture bears
witness that God desires
to have an intimate,
personal relationship
with us through the
indwelling Holy Spirit
(John 14:15-27). Christ
instituted the Church
and apportioned
spiritual gifts to each

of its members to build
up the body in a loving
relationship of unity in
the faith under the
headship of Christ
(Ephesians 4:7-16).
Recent polling data
reveals that a majority
of Americans believe
that churches have lost
the spiritual aspect of
religion and many look
elsewhere for spiritual
intimacy with God. In
response to the need
within the Church for
deeper spiritual
intimacy with God, I
introduced a
comprehensive
contemplative prayer
practice into both
worship and ministry
programs of the
Dahlonega United
Methodist Church. The
two primary methods I
used to help introduce
contemplative prayer
into the Church were
moments of silent prayer
and a form of meditating
on Scripture called
lectio divina. This
project analyzes the
results by interviewing
persons who have
participated to see if
these practices helped
them develop intimacy
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with God. This study
revealed that these
practices greatly helped
persons to hear and
encounter God, feel one
with God and develop
intimacy with God.
Intimacy with God 2014
Loving God Mike Bickle
2013-07-22 DIVThis daily
inspirational devotional
is created from excerpts
of four of Bickle’s
best-loved books:
Passion for Jesus, After
God’s Own Heart, The
Pleasures of Loving God,
and Growing in the
Prophetic. Each day
provides a Scripture
verse, an inspirational
reading, and a prayer
starter. Loving God will
help readers to
understand the depth of
God’s love for them,
moving them into a
deeper, more intimate
relationship with Him.
These daily “love notes”
from God to the reader,
written in Bickle’s
warm, passionate style,
are treasures to
encourage every reader’s
daily life./div
Enjoying the Presence of
God Jan Johnson
2016-03-04 This book
gives you the

opportunity to surrender
to God’s presence and
enjoy just being with
Him. Find contentment,
peace, and encouragement
from practicing
spiritual disciplines,
and learn simple,
tangible insights into
practicing God’s
presence in everyday
life.
The Invitation to
Intimacy with God Tracey
Mitchell 2019-09-24
Living in a fast-forward
culture, it's easy to
feel overlooked or
forgotten. You hunger to
be included in something
greater than
yourself—but sometimes
life's details take
over. The good news is,
through God's Word and
moments alone with Him,
you can rest in comfort
that the mighty and
merciful heavenly Father
never stops loving you.
Tracey Mitchell
partnered with more than
fifty women to create
The Invitation to
Intimacy with God, a
devotional designed to
draw you deeper into a
relationship with the
Father. With topics
including peace, prayer,
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forgiveness,
temptations, and joy,
each brief but rich
devotion includes a
Scripture verse and a
prayer prompt to guide
you through your busy
day. The Invitation to
Intimacy with God offers
you a year of reflection
and peace with the
Father who longs for you
to know how incredibly
loved you are.
Intimacy with God John
Caldwell 2009-06-01
INTIMACY WITH GOD will
help you develop balance
in your Christian life.
Dr. Caldwell directs us
toward a greater
emphasis on the
spiritual development of
the inner man, that we
might in turn be
involved in Spiritmotivated, Spiritempowered ministry. If
you have struggled with
such disciplines as
Bible study, prayer,
fasting, journaling or
personal worship, this
is the book to help you
make progress in those
areas. Well-balanced,
interestingly written,
with provocative thought
questions and practical
assignments, and

augmented by an
outstanding list of
resources, this book
will be immensely useful
for not only pastors but
for all people who are
hungering for the deeper
things of God.
Christian, you were born
again to grow! The Lord
wants you to grow! This
book can help you
establish that intimacy
with God...that He
desires. John Caldwell
has four earned degrees,
including his doctor of
ministry, and has served
as Senior Pastor of
Kingsway Christian
Church in Avon, Indiana
for thirty-six years,
leading that
congregation from
infancy to the thriving
mega-church that it is
today. He also has a
busy national and
international speaking
ministry. He and his
wife, Jan, are the
parents of two grown
children and
grandparents of two.
Into His Presence
Timothy L. Anderson
2019-07-30 A
theologically grounded
treatment of what it
means to be close to God
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Numerous Christian books
aim to provide guidance
on relationships with
God, but few base their
conclusions on a
biblical theology of
intimacy. In this
volume, Tim Anderson
develops a biblical and
holistic portrait of
nearness to God,
exploring key themes
like God's Trinitarian
union, the fall, God's
fatherhood, marriage
imagery, suffering, and
our relationship with
the Holy Spirit. A
concluding chapter
examines contemporary
Christian songs that
address oneness with God
and evaluates their
theological messages in
light of the previous
chapters. Into His
Presence is a helpful
guide for pursuing
intimacy with God and
distinguishing
contemporary cultural
understandings of close
relationships from those
communicated in
Scripture.
The Father's Call Jimmy
Edwards 2010-04-27 I am
grateful that you have
chosen The Father's Call
as your study for the

next thirteen weeks.
This leader's guide is
designed to help an
individual facilitate
this study and spiritual
growth.
Pursuing Intimacy With
God Kevin Bart
2018-11-27 New Expanded
Edition - 40% more
material. Pursuing
Intimacy With God Bible
study books & site to
help you grow closer to
God and enjoy intimacy
with God. Our site
includes many Bible
studies for life and a
large variety of Bible
study topics. The Bible
study book includes
Bible study topics on
Intimacy With God,
Walking With God, How to
Pray to God, Prayer in
the Bible, How to Study
the Bible, How to Seek
God With All Your Heart,
How to Hear God’s Voice,
Meditate on God’s Word,
True Worship in the
Bible, Praise As A
Spiritual Weapon, Praise
Is Placing A High Value
on God, How to Have
Abundant Life, God’s
Calling For Your Life,
God’s Promises in the
Bible, Faith Is Vital
For Intimacy With God,
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Waiting on God, God’s
Purpose & Mission For
His Church, Revival &
Spiritual Awakening, The
Kind of Christian &
Church God Wants… The
PIWG Bible Study Book is
ideal for individuals,
or for small groups,
Sunday School classes,
and discipleship classes
at your church Pursuing
Intimacy With God
website:
www.intimacywithgod.com
God has used the PIWG I
& II studies to bless
many people: "Words to
appreciate I just can't
find but please accept
my gratitude. The study
has really transformed
my life and family." Samuel "The time and
effort you sow into
reaching thousands upon
thousands of people
globally has and
continues to touch lives
and edify the body of
Christ. I am thankful to
God and to your ministry
for your work." Carlos, South Africa "We
want you to know how
much this guide has been
a blessing to us. We
have been using it on a
regular basis and I'm
sure it will always be a

resource in our
permanent library. Keep
doing what you are
doing. This has really
changed our lives."Carrie, US "What an
awesome thing that your
ministry is sharing with
the world. God's word is
user friendly, spoken as
Jesus did where all can
understand and want to
learn more of Jesus,
study more and do his
will. I have never found
such detailed shared
information of God's
word all in one book." Ruby, US "Thank you so
much for your website.
I've benefited so much
from it and it has
helped me so much in my
relationship with Jesus!
I believe its the no1
thing I need to pursue."
- Zsuzsi, Hungary "Your
website, what I've read
so far is an
overwhelming refreshing
shower to my spirit. To
discover a ministry that
focuses on loving God is
so utterly a
confirmation to me. What
could be more important?
Fathomless depths. Thank
you for your precious
hearts." - Julia, US
"Just wanted to say
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thanks for this site. I
typed in the search
because this is what God
has been doing in my
life. Drawing me into
intimacy." - Stephen,
Australia "The material
on your website is
awesome. Glory to God !"
- Ray, US "I am in awe
of the study book. I did
not expect to receive so
much information. Thank
you." - Olivia US "I
have been blessed by
your site & studies." Dorota, Poland "The
study was excellent ! I
could understand it. It
was done beautifully and
simply... God has
changed our lives
through this study. We
are both working for a
soft and humble heart."
- Nancy, US "Once again
I cant thank you enough;
your help is much
appreciated and I am so
grateful towards you for
this." - John, Ireland
"I will certainly join
in praying for this
study and for you as you
continue to work with it
as the Lord directs.
Those weeks of study
were so very meaningful
to me! - Reid, US "Hi,
Thank you for publishing

this great material." Johan, South Africa
"Praise the Lord. Please
I request a copy of your
wondrous book." Meshak, Uganda
The Power of Intimacy
with Christ Dr. Sharon
Mancha 2009-10-19 "The
Power of Intimacy with
Christ" is a book full
of spiritual resources
for growing your
relationship with God.
It provide tools and
resources for overcoming
the obstacles that
hinder building intimacy
with Christ. In today's
society there are many
things that demand our
time and distract us
from developing and
maintaining our most
important relationship,
relationship with God.
This book is rich with
practical biblical
principles and devotions
for enhancing intimacy
with the lover of your
soul, Jesus Christ. You
will experience the
Spirit of God as you
turn the pages of this
Spirit-filled book.
Intimacy with God (Six
Pillars From Ephesians
Book #3) T. D. Jakes
2003-10-01 Book 3 of Six
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Pillars From Ephesians.
This book covers the
spiritual worship, of
the believer, helping
Christians discover the
rich themes in the book
of Ephesians. The
studies are practical,
challenging, and
revealing and will
empower readers to live
at a new level of
spiritual maturity.
Students of the Word
will want the complete
set of six volumes.
Loved by God T. D. Jakes
2003-10-01 Discover the
difference between
natural and spiritual
wealth and how being
chosen by God should
affect your life. Six
Pillars From Ephesians
Book 1.
Far from Home Joseph M.
Stowell 2001-03 Live out
a 'radical reliance' on
God.When it is forgotten
that God belongs at the
center of all we do,
Christianity becomes a
task maintained by
responsibilities and
requirements. God
becomes a distant figure
in our lives. Joseph
Stowell has written Far
From Home to help
readers regain a sense

of intimacy and reliance
upon the God of the
universe.
We Will Worship Dennis
Jernigan 2000-09-30 This
new worship musical
created by Dennis
Jernigan and J. Daniel
Smith combines most of
Dennis' well-known
praise and worship songs
with a strong message of
spiritual intimacy with
God. Dennis shares his
heart and ministry in
the narrative parts
created for one or two
Worship Leaders.
Emphasizing the complete
work of Christ in our
lives, this musical
reminds us of the
forgiveness and fatherlike love God bestows
upon His children
through an intimate
relationship with His
Son, Jesus. This work
calls us to that
intimacy and is a strong
motivation for us to
reach a higher level of
dependency upon our
Father, God. Beautiful
orchestrations and
practical arrangements
round out this musical
and will work extremely
well for choir and
congregations alike.
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Desiring God John Piper
1996 Insightful and
heart-warming, this
classic book is written
for those who seek to
know God better. It
unfolds life-impacting,
biblical truths and has
been called a "soulstirring celebration of
the pleasures of knowing
God."
Let the Church Get
Pregnant - Again! Dr.
Jeff T. Jacobs
2022-01-15 A church
without an authentic
worship experience is
merely a social club
with a religious
overtone. This book is
purposed to expose,
enlighten, and encourage
a greater level of
intense intimacy with
God through praise and
worship. It exposes how
sexuality and
spirituality are so
extremely parallel to
each other, giving
insight on why sex is so
vital in human
expression but yet
creates an ongoing
struggle between spirit
and flesh. Prayerfully,
this book will inspire
the entire religious
community to revisit and

revive what is called
the Azusa Street
Movement, where people
sought God to the point
that an outpouring of
God resulted in nonstop
days and weeks of signs,
wonders, and miracles.
This is a clarion call
to make God the primary
and only focal point of
the church, as He should
be! Even though we value
our Spiritual Leaders,
i.e., Pastors, Prophets,
Evangelists, Teachers
and even Recording
Artists, we may have
become guilty of
prioritizing
personalities above
God's presence! It's
time for the church to
get pregnant with the
power of God once again.
Pregnancy only occurs
through intimacy. Read
this book...find out
where you are in
proximity of the throne
room.
Sacred Pathways Gary
Thomas 2020-09-08 Sacred
Pathways reveals nine
distinct spiritual
temperaments--and their
strengths, weaknesses,
and tendencies--to help
you improve your
spiritual life and
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deepen your personal
walk with God. It's time
to strip away the
frustration of a onesize-fits-all
spirituality and
discover a path of
worship that frees you
to be you. Experienced
spiritual directors,
pastors, and church
leaders recognize that
all of us engage with
God differently, and
it's about time we do
too. In this updated and
expanded edition of
Sacred Pathways, Gary
Thomas details nine
spiritual temperaments
and--like the Enneagram
and other tools do with
personality--encourages
you to investigate the
ways you most naturally
express yourself in your
relationship with God.
He encourages you to dig
into the traits,
strengths, and pitfalls
in your devotional
approach so you can
eliminate the barriers
that keep you locked
into rigid methods of
worship and praise.
Plus, as you begin to
identify and understand
your own temperament,
you'll soon learn about

the temperaments that
aren't necessarily "you"
but that may help you
understand the spiritual
tendencies of friends,
family, and others
around you. Whatever
temperament or blend of
temperaments best
describes you, rest
assured it's not by
accident. It's by the
design of a Creator who
knew what he was doing
when he made you
according to his own
unique intentions. If
your spiritual walk is
not what you'd like it
to be, you can change
that, starting here.
Sacred Pathways will
show you the route you
were made to travel,
marked by growth and
filled with the riches
of a close walk with
God. A Sacred Pathways
video Bible study is
also available for group
or individual use, sold
separately.
Intimacy with God Thomas
Keating 2009 Introduces
centering prayer, a
Christian-based
meditation practice, and
explains the process,
history, underlying
principles, and barriers
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that can occur.
Fanning the Flame Kristi
M. Young 2017-05-26
Fanning the Flame:
Igniting Intimacy with
God is a collection of
devotions intended to
stir the hearts and
minds of Christians
everywhere. Through
scripture passages and
heartfelt reflections,
Kristi Young challenges
readers to step away
from the busyness and
chaos of life and spend
time discovering the
truth of Gods character
and the richness of
living in relationship
with him. It is Kristis
prayer that every reader
will be stirred by the
Holy Spirit to put aside
ones own understanding
and surrender to Gods
awesome presence and
grace. May a spark
ignite in your soul, a
burning desire to fall
deeper in love with the
King of kings and Lord
of lords.
Transformed Anthony J.
Fischetto 2000
GodSpace Keri Wyatt Kent
2017-09-05 Think you
don't have time or space
for spiritual stuff?
That intimacy with God

is impossible? Here's
how-in the life you
already live-you can
make time and space for
God. GODSPACE offers
seven practices that
help busy Christians pay
attention to God. They
help us align our
sometimes messy daily
lives with our
spirituality. And they
strengthen our most
important relationships,
giving our lives
meaning, significance,
and purpose.It's not
holding a set of
beliefs, reading the
Bible, going to church,
or even praying that
determines how we
connect with God. It's
our pace of life. When
we live hurried and
distracted lives, we
miss the chance to
experience the intimacy
we desire with
God.Experience God more
deeply and live more
joyfully by exploring
these seven spiritual
practices: Sabbath
Hospitality Worship
Simplicity Gratitude
Generosity Critical
thinking With abundant
wit, humorous anecdotes,
and authentic sharing of
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her own joys and
struggles, KERI WYATT
KENT guides us toward a
deeper and more
meaningful faith in the
midst of our
overcrowded, cluttered
lives. A lay pastor at
Willow Creek Community
Church, where she has
been a member for thirty
years, Kent is the
author of eleven books.
She speaks at events and
retreats around the
country. Learn more at
www.keriwyattkent.com.
Intimacy with God Daniel
Eze 2007-10-30 There is
a spiritual war for your
soul occurring as we
speak. What will be your
response? Will you be
defeated, or will you
overcome the obstacles
and hardships in your
way and find yourself on
the path to everlasting
life? To work toward
spiritual maturity
should be the goal of
every Christian. Every
day, God gives you
opportunities to know
him better. Daniel Eze
presents a path of
devotion that is
practical and timely to
help you realize that
these moments can be

seized and transformed
into times of intimacy
with God. Trained in a
leading seminary, Eze
understands how
scripture can work into
your struggles and how
the Holy Spirit helps
guide your motivations
and actions. Ultimately,
Eze paints a picture of
hope that centers on a
loving God who desires a
real relationship with
you-today and every day.
Deeper Helen Calder
2018-10-16 At the heart
of your Christian life
and prophetic ministry
is your intimate
relationship with God
and a vital connection
to His Word. In this
book Helen Calder shares
her personal journey
from burnout and
spiritual exhaustion to
a lifestyle of
encountering God—the
pathway that launched
her into prophetic
ministry. 'Deeper'
contains many practical
tips to help you
discover the
relationship with God
and the Bible that you
are uniquely designed
for. Together with the
accompanying workbook,
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'Deeper' takes you on a
journey of personal
renewal. ‘Deeper: 6
Steps to Greater
Intimacy with God and
His Word’ will: Help you
identify factors that
may be holding you back
in your intimate
relationship with
GodRenew your passion
and vision for Bible
studyEmpower you with
tools to discover a
fresh approach in your
devotional lifeProvide
information about the
many ways you can pray
and hear God’s voiceGive
you specific steps to
discover the times and
places that you
personally encounter
GodBuild your spiritual
gift and ministry by
focusing on the source
of that gift—your
intimate relationship
with God Chapter List:
1. Recognise The Value
Of Your Devotional Life
2. Pursue Encounters
With God 3. Consider A
Fresh Approach To Bible
Study 4. Find Your
Places Of Divine
Appointment 5. Recharge
Your Prayer Life 6. Lean
In To Hear God’s Voice
Appendix 1: Journaling

Methods Appendix 2:
Jesus’ Prayer Life
Deeper is available for
download in PDF (112
pages) Bonus: Deeper
Workbook The Deeper
Workbook is your
essential companion to
‘Deeper: 6 Steps to
Greater Intimacy with
God and His Word’. The
Workbook enables you to:
Process your own journey
to renewing your
devotional life with
honest self-assessments
and clear steps
forwardDiscover your
strongest learning
styles and apply them to
your own Bible studyFind
out the best times and
places for you to
personally connect with
God and His WordExplore
the unique ways you hear
from God, pray and
encounter Him The Deeper
Workbook is also ideal
for small group study,
with both exercises and
discussion questions
provided. The Deeper
Workbook is designed for
optional printing, with
26 pages in A4 PDF
format.
Blue Like Jazz Donald
Miller 2012-04 A popular
minister recounts his
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zealous early life
pursuit of the Christian
life and his experiences
of emptiness and
spiritual detachment,
tracing his quest to
connect with a God he
perceived as distant.
Drawing Near John Bevere
2006-02-05 In Drawing
Near, John Bevere
invites readers to
explore a life of
intimacy with God.
Emphasizing the need for
obedience, he urges us
to practice-just as we

would practice anything
we hope to improve-our
communication with the
Holy Spirit.
Understanding that
prayer is a dialogue,
not a monologue, Bevere
encourages us to listen
at the Father's feet.
Study questions in each
chapter offer
opportunity for
reflection, and a "How
to draw near to God"
section offers practical
steps toward developing
true intimacy with Him.
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